

VNF SDK 04-20-2018 Meeting

Meeting Logistics

Meeting Day	Meeting Time	Conference Bridge
Fridays	6:00 AM to 7:00 AM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada)	https://zoom.us/j/454599760

ZOOM Conference Bridge

Join from PC, Mac, Linux, iOS or Android: <https://zoom.us/j/454599760>

Or iPhone one-tap (US Toll): +14086380968,,454599760# or +16465588656,,454599760#

Or Telephone:

Dial: +1 408 638 0968 (US Toll) or +1 646 558 8656 (US Toll)

Meeting ID: 454 599 760

International numbers available: <https://zoom.us/zoomconference?m=viiAlbYha1FHOg4qZy9wY3LoQsy9Ut2P>

Meeting Attendees

1. [Chris Donley](#)
2. [Brian Hedstrom](#)
3. [Alexander Vul](#)
4. [Murali Mohan Murthy Potham](#)
5. [Tina Tsou](#)
6. [Bruce Thompson](#)
7. [Andrei Kojukhov](#)
8. [Al Morton](#)
9. [steven stark](#)
10. [Weitao Gao](#)
11. [GOKUL SINGARAJU](#)
12. [Kailun Qin](#)
13. [Trevor Cooper](#)
14. [Lianhao Lu](#)
15. [Steve Baillargeon](#)

Meeting Agenda & Minutes

Agenda Items	Notes
Logistics <ul style="list-style-type: none">• RC0 status• Sonar, CLM	Our project is passed.
Testing (pair-wise, starting integration testing) <ul style="list-style-type: none">• OOM Integration complete with VNF SDK	Added health check which was a stretch goal. This hasn't been picked up by HEAT or OOM yet.

<p>RC0 Progress & Status (RC0 Checklist)</p> <ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. Model (Andy Mayer) <ol style="list-style-type: none"> a. HPA Attribute modeling/TOSCA HPA Support 2. Dovetail integration (Bruce Thompson) 3. Package tools (Lianhao Lu) 4. Marketplace (Murali Mohan Murthy Potham) 5. VES Tools (GOKUL SINGARAJU) 6. ICE Tools (Mickael JEZEQUEL) 	<ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. Alex: R2 HPA Modeling is done. How much needs to be documented for VNFRQTS? Andrei will present what's been done in VNFRQTS on this call in a few weeks. 2. Need to determine how to integrate dovetail with marketplace. 3. Functest: Couldn't hear speaker... 4. Fixed UI bugs and added health checks. 5. Minor fix needed for scaling measurements. 6. Need to follow up offline. Some issues in Sonar with Python.
<p>Casablanca feature set discussion</p> <p>See VNF SDK Casablanca Backlog & User Stories</p>	<p>HEAT deprecated should be discussed at the ARCH level. Likely required through Casablanca release. K8S should be discussed in OOF.</p> <p>User feedback can come in through engagement on this project and the LFN Compliance. These come into our backlog. End users want VNF compliance testing by end of the year. There is also the End User Advisory Group.</p>
<p>General certification and compliance testing</p> <p>Status update (Chris)</p>	<p>Kickoff meeting was last Monday. VNF Compliance is the top priority for Operators and LFN.</p>
<p>Review open action items from last week</p>	
<p>Any new business?</p>	

Meeting Recording

- Video Recording:
- Audio Only Recording:
- Slides:

Action Items



Meeting Contributions

-